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MAYOR SCHNEIDER DELIVERS YET ANOTHER PLEA TO GOVERN OR NIXON’S 

OFFICE TO ALLOW THE FLORISSANT ROTARY TO CONTINUE O PERATING 
THE MISSOURI VEHICLE LICENSE OFFICE IN FLORISSANT 

 

 
 

While at the Capital Mayor Schneider delivers another personal plea to Governor Nixon’s office 
urging him to intervene in behalf of the Florissant Rotary Club in their appeal to reverse the 
decision of the Department of Revenue to take the vehicle license away from the nonprofit 
Florissant Rotary Club and give it to a for profit individual.  
 
In the appeal Mayor Schneider pointed out that the state contract with the Florissant Rotary was 
the perfect PUBLIC/NON PROFIT partnership with all of the profits going to help the less 
fortunate in our society. 
 
The Mayor pointed out that Rotary gave the profits to organizations such as Valley Industries 
Sheltered Workshop for Developmentally Challenged Adults, Marygrove Home for abused and 
unwanted children and The Emergency Assistance Ministry TEAM food Pantry to feed the 
hungry.  Mayor Schneider pointed out that there is no possible way that the State could direct the 
small increase in income they would receive back into Missouri society and achieve even a 
fraction of the benefit now delivered by Rotary.  
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